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Name of person       Organisation matters raised affect Policy or not            

Ladder Safety 
Community 
Partnership 

 

Residents Association Residents agreed with and 
supported the proposed 
policy.  

 

 

 

No change to policy 

Witheld name 
and address. 

London N15 

 

Resident In support of the proposed 
policy  

 

 

No change to policy 

M Barton Resident Concerned that the strict 
policy will drive such 
premises underground and 
we will end up with an 
unregulated underground sex 
industry. 

 

 

No evidence of this at present but will 
monitor 

H Rileey  In support of the proposed No change to policy 



policy  

A Sarll Resident Request that nil proposal 
should be removed and for 
this to be left open. Should 
also take out industrial estate 
as an area that we would 
wish to avoid having such 
premises. 

Feels that industrial areas 
woud be the most ideal for 
such premises. 

 

All cases will be judged on their 
merits, no change to policy required 

 

A Sweet Resident Blanket ban approach is 
inappropriate and asks if legal 
advice has been sought. 

 

 

Yes, legal opinion sought. No change 
to policy 

B McGuire Resident Supports the proposed policy 

 

 

No change to policy 

A Smith Resident  Supports the proposed policy 

 

 

 

 

No change to policy 

J Williams Residents Supports the proposed policy No change to policy 



 

J Tanner Resident Not in support of the policy as 
premises can be run sensibly 
without any disruption to local 
people. Would prefer the 
Council did something about 
the proliferation of betting 
shops. 

 

No change to policy required 

OBJECT, PO Box 
50373, London, 
W4 3ZP 

Lobbying group Urging residents and 
Councillors to ensure that 
local councils adopt a nil 
policy and ensure that the slip 
rule for premises to offer 
sexual entertainment without 
a licence is monitored closely 
by Council. Also requested 
that Councils seek to adopt 
standard conditions to ensure 
that women are not exploited 
in their employment at theses 
types of establishments. 

 

We have ensured that the standard 
conditions reflect these issues.   

No change to policy required 

 

 

 Dr Teela 
Sanders, 
University of 
Leeds 

Research body Recommendations 

Clearly displayed council 
rules in a number of places in 
the club: toilets, changing 
rooms etc  

 

Reflected in the policy 

 

 



 

 

Offer a receipt for fines and 
fees – make sure fines and 
fees go through the books  

Offer a receipt for dances 
where commission is taken  

 

 

 

 

Monthly meetings to discuss 
rules, changes, get dancers’ 
input  

Prohibiting use of private 
booths  

 

 

 

This has been reflected in the 
standard conditions 

 

This has been reflected in the 
standard conditions  

 

 

 

Reflected in the conditions 

 

Not in the policy but we have imposed 
a 1 metre between performer and 
customer. 

 



Insurance for the women  

Limiting number of girls per 
capacity of clubs  

 

Reflected in the policy 

This can be considered on a case by 
case basis 

  

 


